
Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome back after a lovely summer break! Below is some information on what we are learning about this half 

term.  

Birch class team are: -              

Judy Peachey Teacher 

Charlotte Bennett Teaching Assistant 

Sam Myatt Teaching Assistant 

 

Our theme this half term is ‘People who help us’. We will be working on the following topics: 

English: Formal letters and poetry                                                              Maths: Place value, capacity and weight  

Science: Animals and waves                                                                        Humanities: Crime and punishment     

Music: Soul                                                                                                 Art: Sculpture                                                                                            

Computing: Effective search and writing for different audiences               PSHE:  Safety and support 

P.E: Fitness and Outdoor Adventurous activity                                           R.E: What kind of world does Jesus want? 

JASS: My interests  

 



Lunch menu for Autumn term 

  

 Information  

PE – Children will have PE on Thursday. Please can children bring in PE kits in a separate bag, we will change at 

school.  PE kits will be returned weekly to be washed. 

Forest School – Children will have Forest School on Friday. Please bring in warm Forest School clothes (and 

wellies) to change into. These will be returned each week for washing. 

Contact – A member of staff will write daily in dairies about our daily activities. You will be contacted 

individually for any issues that have occurred via phone.  

 

Kind Regards 

Judy Peachey  

 


